
COMMANDING OFFICER
NAVAL AIR STATION

CORPUS CHRISTI, TEXAS 78419

3 April 1978

Dr. Hector P. Garcia
1315 Bright Street
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Dr. Garcia:

It was a distinct pleasure for my wife and me to attend
the American GI Forum Founder's Day Banquet on 24 March.
I want to thank you for your thoughtfulness in inviting
us as guests.

The Founder's Day Banquet was a tremendous success. The
tributes paid to you as the Founder of the American GI
Forum were elaborate and well deserved. Best wishes for
continuing success in your endeavors. I stand ready to
aasist in any manner that is possible.

Sincerely,

R. E. WILLIAMS
Captain, U. S. Navy


